
THE POSTMASTER GENERAL 

July 26 , 194o 

Dear on: 

It was indeed thoughtful of you to 

send me the cover commemorating the first 

flight of the air mail over the South 

Pacific route. It is an attractive cover 

and I am happy to acid it to my- collection. 

I do hope that you are feeling all 

right now. 

v ith cordial good wishes, I am 

Mr. on G. Carter, 
P.O. Box 1036, 
Fort Worth, Texas 

Sincerely yours, ~ 


